
 
LPAA Project Group (in alphabetical order: Roberta Chapey, Judith F. 

Duchan, Roberta J. Elman, Linda J. Garcia, Aura Kagan, Jon G. Lyon, and 

Nina Simmons-Mackie). (2000). Life Participation Approach to Aphasia: A 

Statement of Values for the Future. The ASHA Leader, 5(3), 4-6.  The statement 

of values was reprinted in Chapey, R. (Ed.). (2008). Language Intervention 

Strategies in Aphasia and Related Neurogenic Communication Disorders. 

Baltimore, MD: Lippincott Williams & Wilkins. 

 

The Life Participation Approach to Aphasia Project Group was comprised of a group of 

clinicians and researchers who had similar views regarding the importance of re-

engagement in life. The statement of values were not meant to be prescriptive, but rather 

to provide ideas for discussion. Below is a link to the original article published in the 

ASHA Leader in 2000. 

Paper available at: http://www.asha.org/public/speech/disorders/lpaa/ 

Or at: http://www.aphasia.ca/wp-content/uploads/2011/06/LPAA_AI.pdf 
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